Thaniel Lentz

Dear New Mexico Environmental Improvement Board,

My name is Thaniel Lentz, and I am from Albuquerque, New Mexico. Where I am from, we are no
strangers to heat. From our weather to our food, we were born of the sun and molded by it. So I ask
you then, why are our people fainting in the streets? Why are our workers buckling and breaking
like never before? The sun is angry, and our hands provoked it. I urge you to protect our state,
communities, and jobs by passing the heat standard rule EIB 25-11(R) to protect those who need it
most until we can make amends with the one who gives us life.

Thank you for your time.

Thaniel Lentz.



